
THE DIRECTOR’S BOX 
‘The Directors' Box’… Bob feels you need to know the following…

September 

2022 

Parks and Recreation 
Monthly Report for September 2022 

Ups for the Month: New Greenway Way Wayfinding Signs Installed 

The City of Sevierville Department of Parks and Recreation completed installation of new 

wayfinding signs on the City’s extensive greenway system in September. The new wayfinding signs 

have been placed throughout the twelve miles of greenway and are designed to match other signs 

in the new City-wide wayfinding program. The City now has new wayfinding signs for welcoming at 

the City limits, the municipal campus, historic landmarks, and the greenway system, providing 

citizens and visitors consistent signage whether they are driving, walking, running, or riding a 

bicycle in Sevierville. There are two types of greenway wayfinding signs; signs are located along 

major roadways designating greenway locations, and numerous signs on greenway trails provide 

greenway names and distances to various points throughout the system.  

Long time part time employee Steve Allen retired and moved back to Florida. Steve was one of those rare 

people that could fix anything. He will be missed! I was out two weeks with pneumonia but did travel to 

Phoenix for the NRPA Annual Conference.  

Not So Much an Up for the Month:  



 
FY22 VS FY23  

Revenue & Attendance  



 
FY23 Resident vs Non-Resident Usage  



 
Division Highlight for September 2022 

Harvest Decorations  

Fall is in the air and it’s starting to look that way around Sevierville. Our landscaping team has 

been hard at work decorating the Downtown area and all around Sevierville.  


